
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: July 17, 2023 

FROM: Ronnie Grace, Interim Director of Electric 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on authorizing staff to issue an RFP for 
relocating the electric utilities associated with the IH-35 expansion project. 

 
SUMMARY: 
 The proposed IH-35 Project will necessitate the adjustment, removal, and relocation of  

certain electric utilities.  
 

 The cost associated with this project will be 100% reimbursable as outlined in the TXDOT standard 
utility agreement. 

 

 Staff will need to publish a request for proposals for relocating Electric Power Distribution facilities on 
portions of IH-35. Proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud at City Hall, on August 22, 2023 at 
2:00 p.m. on the same date. 

 

 Plans, Specifications, and information for bidders will be available on City of Sanger’s website under 
Public Notices. 

 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  N/A  Amount:  N/A  GL Account:  N/A 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
RFP for relocating electric power distribution facilities for IH-35.  


